Treasurer Question on Notice

1. Please advise the date that the revised business case process for the Melbourne Metro rail
project began.

(Pages 20-21 of the Treasurer’s portfolio transcript)

Treasurer’s Response

Following the Victorian Government's announcement of the establishment of the Melbourne Metro
Rail Authority on 16 February 2015, work commenced on updating the Melbourne Metro Rail
Project business case for consideration by Government.




